



Dear Parents.

Thank you for participating in our Charity Show.

REHEARSALS: - The 12th and 19th June will be at OUR KENMORE STUDIO.

You are Group 1 - Saturday 12th June 4 -5.00pm and Saturday 19th June 4 -5.00pm. Please come to pick up at 4.45 on the 19th as Miss Nadine will show you how to do a bun. Here is a link to a YouTube tutorial. how to do a ballet bun - Google Search

As Miss Nadine is taking the rehearsal and, at this stage, does not teach all the children would you please place a nametag on your child.

Parents will not be allowed to stay and watch the rehearsals so please help us out by taking your child to the bathroom before attending (even if they don't want to, make them try.)

FOR THE PERFORMANCE – 4.00pm SUNDAY 20th June 2021

St Peters Performing Arts Centre, St Peters Lutheran College 66 Harts Road, Indooroopilly, QLD 4068 We have attached a mud map of the school grounds for you. It is near the Chapel.

Please arrive at 3.00pm so we can rehearse the children on the stage and dress them in costumes. Your child will then perform in the 4.00pm Show.

Princess Jasmine cannot have individual photos but after your group has performed, we will put the house lights up for 5 minutes allowing you to take a group shot. (She may walk around the foyer after the show, so keep an eye out)

Please send your children with their hair in a neat bun (for girls). Children do not need to wear their ballet leotard. Come in Paul Wright shoes and tights. These are available from the office shop and will also be used in class and the end of year concert. Please dress your child in clothing that will not mess their hair or makeup. Our volunteer parents will dress the children in the costume supplied by Sayers.

We suggest basic make up as we will have professional stage lighting. Make up should consist of light foundation, blush, and brown eye shadow and stay on smudge free lipstick. PLEASE DO NOT SEND MAKE UP IN YOUR CHILD'S BAG ... YOU CAN IMAGINE THE FUN THEY WILL HAVE WITH THAT!!!

At the end of the show, we will bring children onto the stage for parents to collect.

Tickets are \$20 each. Tickets will be on sale on Thursday May 20th at 11.00am via the link: Try Booking - www.trybooking.com/735831

Because of the covid rules for theatres, this will be a ticketed seat event and you will need to prebook. To get the best seats, please make sure you go online early.

Remember all staff, teachers and students are giving up their time (unpaid) to help those less fortunate than ourselves so please make this a worthwhile adventure and bring lots of people.

We hope your child enjoys this wonderful experience.

Vivianne and Nadine Sayers